Morton, Sher:x

From: J Hunter <jehunter51@msn.com>
Sent: Friday, February 10, 2017 7:05 PM
To: Morton, Sherry

Subject: [External] Request for continuation
Ms. Morton,

Pursuant to Section 2.78.080 (E), | ask for a continuance of the Ethics Hearings planned for February 14, 2017,
regarding my complaints against Councilmembers Perry and MacArthur.

Sincerely,
Jason Hunter



